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For a full list of results and coming events, please 
visit our page: 49erssaddleclub.org 

  

What an awesome year for the 49er’s Saddle 

Club. We have welcomed many new members that 
have been a wonderful addition to our club.  

As far as I have heard this was the first year that the 

49er’s entered a float in the Lewiston Roundup 
Parade and thanks to the creativity and coordination 

of our Royalty director Yolanda Blackwell, our Vice 
President Karen Parvin, and all the participants, we 

not only had a fantastic time, but we won the best 
equestrian group as well as the Governors Cup for 

best overall.  
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 We want to thank everyone who came and supported our Spooktacular Barrel 
Bash Youth Riding Team Rodeo Fundraiser. It was a lot of fun and had some 

pretty awesome costumes and prizes!  

 

 

Ezrah Riggers-witch, Denali Cook-chubby ballerina, Hayden Smith-cheerleader 

Briana Reynolds-hippi, Noah Titus- Tigger and Eyore, Dakota- Freddy Kruger, 
and Cahira Harding-Thing 1 and Thing 2.  

Special thanks to Vance Smith and Mark Cook for their hard work in draining the 

arena and getting it ready for the race and to Lisa Hawkins for EVERYTHING! 



 

We will be having our Royalty tryouts October 28 th at the 49er’s for any of our 

members age 10-19 years old. There is still time to apply so contact Yolanda 
Blackwell 208-790-6881 and/or Briana Reynolds for more info.  

We will be having our elections soon and selecting a nominating committee this 

month for anyone interested in serving on the board or volunteering to help our 
2023 season to be successful. You do not have to be a board member to make a 

difference. Consider attending the monthly meetings the 2nd Monday of each 
month @6pm to see how you can help.  

Please consider donating your time and expertise to our Youth Riding team 

winter lesson program and our 2023 rodeo. There will more info on the dates 
posted on our calendar of events. We will likely have lessons Sunday afternoons at 

the Lewiston Roundup Indoor arena.  Contact Mark Cook 907-385-2841 or email 
the49erssaddleclub@gmail.com. 

We ask you to please consider sponsoring our rodeo series for the 2023 season. 

We have more than quadrupled our rodeo participants from last year and would 
like to have awards for 12-15 as well as 16-19 rather than grouping them all in the 

12 and over age group. The rodeos are free to enter for 49er’s members and have 
been a wonderful addition to our Club and brought in some amazing new 
members. Hope you’ll consider supporting us as well as coming and cheering these 

amazing kids on.  

We are looking for a handyman to replace the water heater in the cookshack as 

well as fix a minor leak in the kitchen of the clubhouse if anyone has some time 
and know how. We have a budget set aside for painting the clubhouse floor and 
welcome an estimate. Please contact Rena Cook 208-310-4148 

 

 Thanks to everyone who worked so hard this year helping this year to be such a 
great success. We appreciate everyone who helped us from barrel setting, office 

help, announcing, instructing, and cleaning etc. Our Royalty did a phenomenal job 
representing the club and we are so proud of these wonderful young ladies.  
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            Our Highlighted member of the month for October is 
 

     
 
 
 

Trynity Prichard and Remi 
Trynity is a member of the 49er’s youth saddle club for years. She is a role model for our youth. 

She is always willing to jump in and lend a hand, to help the arena or the youth with any task, 

she has ridden Remi for many years. Her and Remi, run barrels, poles, ran flags, she also loves 

to sing the national anthem. She rides in high school rodeo. Her and Remi have done it all. They 

are a team unlike another. They share a common bond of trust and faith. They have won 

numerous buckles together and will forever be a team to look up to.  To learn from and due to 

terrible unforeseen circumstances, Remi recently passed. This has left a hole in her heart. She is 

continuing to move forward as we all must. However, this month is in Remi’s memory. Forever 

in Trynity’s heart. She is one impressive rider. More importantly she is a beautiful young 

woman, that our youth should look up to. Thank you, Trynity, for always being YOU!!! 

 

Each month we plan to highlight one of our awesome horse and rider teams. Please 

submit your nominations to Maciva Walters  208-791-9107 or email 
Maciva31@gmail.com. Please include names and info as well as pictures.  
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             49er’s Saddle Club 2022 Royalty Court              

       

          Queen Brianna Reynolds and Princess Belle Orcutt 

         

 

  

                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

     ~ Please Support our 2022 Sponsors ~ 



 



 

 

 







 



     Welcome our newest 49er’s Saddle Club Signboard Sponsors 

 

                        

 

               Thank you for supporting the Historic 49er’s Saddle Club.  
 

                            The oldest Saddle Club in Idaho!      


